
Prayers for comfort and peace to the family & friends 

of those our parish family has lost. 

 

Thomas Osche 
 

     May they rest in the peace and glory of the Risen Christ. 

This week’s Sacred Heart candle at St. John is      

In Memory of  Fr. Albert Koser 
O most holy Heart of Jesus, fountain of every blessing, I 

adore you, I love you and will a lively sorrow for my sins. I 

offer you this poor heart of mine. Make me humble, 

patient, pure, and wholly obedient to your will. Grant, good 

Jesus, that I may live in you and for you. Protect me in the midst 

of danger; comfort me in my afflictions; give me health of body, 

assistance in my temporal needs, your blessings on all that I do, 

and the grace of a holy death. Within your heart I place my 

every care. In every need let me come to you with humble trust 

saying, Heart of Jesus, help me.    Amen.  

M a r r i a g e           B l e s s i n g s  

Congratulations to . . .  

Josh Reddick & Lauren Wade 

Who were united in marriage at St. Francis Parish 

on December 18, 2021 

James J. Edwards 
Ken Orloski 
Baby Willow Lydon  
Marta Riordan  
David Villani  
Gary McLafferty 
Tracey Bierhals 
Edwin Hartman 
Shawn Hartman 
Renee Verostek 
Dennis Geary  
Cookie & Tom Miller 
Tommy McClain 
Bernadette Conerty 
Tom Angert Jr. 
Pat Jordan 
Marek Wabiszewski  
Robert Rakarich 
Rose Hinch 
Marge Karenbauer 
Mary Lou Beilstein  
Bernice Durand 
Elaine Lydon 
Marge Steinhiser  
John Lorenz 
Kathy Miller 
Joe Krall 
Lois Davanzati 
Elizabeth Rakarich 
Agnes Widenhofer 
Carol Rowley 
Dan Jonczak Jr. 
Judy Convery 
Mary Carbin   
Jim Edwards 
C.J. Kriley  
Loretta Schnur  
Janet Biscetlia 
Fr. Victor Kriley, OFM, Cap.  
Fr. Gary Stakem, OFM, Cap 

Please call  the office or email Jenn to 

add/remove names from the prayer list. 

Please remember in your prayers the 
sick, suffering, and homebound of 
our parish community, especially 

those listed below. 

The Saint Francis Administrative Offices will be closed this week so 

that our dedicated staff can enjoy time with their families for the 

holidays. Normal office hours resume on Monday, January 3, 2022. 

Thank you and Merry Christmas. 


